



## **Minutes of Committee Meeting on 8<sup>th</sup> Jan 2008**

Present: - Troy Barker, Martin Phillips, Louise Smith, Steven Lelew, Mandi Byrne, Sean Byrne, Stuart Hall

Apologies: - Jason Morris, Tina Kirby, Hazel Grady, Craig Harrop

### **Presentation**

Parklands on 6<sup>th</sup> April 2008, Sunday afternoon 2-5, we are asking a player from Scunthorpe to do presentation

### **AGM**

Monday 7<sup>th</sup> April 7.30 at the Benbow

### **Sign**

Still ongoing

### **CRB**

All done except for one, can you please give a photo-copy of your form to Mandi

### **Gala/Tournament**

A meeting on the 22<sup>nd</sup> Jan 8.00 at the Benbow to talk about this subject

### **U11's**

Looking into hire of a pitch till the season starts so they can play friendlies, until the new season starts which a pitch is already booked

### **Raffle Money Accountability Sheets**

These need to be up to date by the end of Jan by all teams and give them to Jason

### **Goalkeeping Course**

Any volunteer who wishes to do this course please see Troy

### **Team Photos**

Can all coaches sort out team photos? For website

### **Expenses**

Any members who have to travel to meetings or courses out of Doncaster can claim Diesel/Petrol expenses



**Next meeting**

February 5<sup>th</sup> 2008, 8.00pm at the Benbow